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Chatham County Police Searching for Armed Robbery Suspect 

 

Chatham County, GA -- (March 8, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for an armed robbery suspect. 

 

The suspect robbed the Waffle House at 2 Gateway Blvd. around 1:25 this morning. No one was 

hurt in the incident. 

 

The suspect is described as a white male in his early twenties who had a swastika tattoo under his 

left eye. Detectives are asking for the public’s help in identifying the man. 

 

Anyone who believes they have information about this crime, or the suspect’s identity, is asked 

to call Chatham County Police Department detectives at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 

912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 

### 

Media Contact: 

Betsy Nolen 

Public Information Officer 

Chatham County Police Department 

912-675-2949 

 

 
 
 
 
 


